
Play  with somebody else. 

The safest way to play Pokemon 
Go is to play with a friend or 
family member. It can be great 
fun to discover and catch 
Pokemon together. 

Be Prepared - Set Ground Rules. 

Remember rules about meeting and 
talking to strangers. 

Take a battery pack—Pokemon Go 
drains your battery quickly. 

Watch out - be aware of where you are 
playing, especially if near roads. 

Let your parents know where you are going. 

Turn off in-app purchasing—Pokemon Go  
charges for extra items and can get expensive. 

Don’t catch Pokemon on private property, unless 
you have been invited. 

Only play at night if you are in well lit areas. 

When setting up an account, use a pseudonym 
(Fake name) not your own. 

Playing Pokemon Go can be great fun but you must 
stay safe when playing. Here are some tips to help you 
stay safe and get the most of your playing experience. 

Tips and advice taken and adapted from various sources. 


